Tech Help for Seniors

@ Virtual 50+ Community Center

The Frederick County Virtual 50+ Community Center is in search high school students interested in helping seniors learn tech. Students will help seniors learn to better use devices such as laptops and cellphones, apps like email and calendars and using the Internet (including Internet security). The meetings with seniors will primarily take place over Zoom but some may occur in-person.

If interested please call the Virtual 50+ Supervisor Darren House at 301-788-1075 or email virtualseniorcenter@frederickcountymd.gov. Please make sure to include first and last name when leaving or sending a message.

